
  
 

       St. Francis Xavier Church  

245 West Front St.   

"LIKE" us on our parish Facebook page at www.facebook.com/stfxsikeston  
SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 May 28, 2017 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stfxsikeston.org 
Please register on our webpage to receive weekly updates! 

Bishop of Springfield-Cape 

Girardeau: 

Most Rev. Edward M. Rice 

Pastor:  

Rev. Patrick I. Nwokoye 

(573)388-1833 

Fatherpatrick@stfxsikeston.org 

Associate Pastor:  

Rev. Alexander Nwagwu 

417-718-8897 

Fatheralexander@stfxsikeston.org 

Hispanic Ministry: 

Rev. Francisco Gordillo 

frajagovi67@yahoo.com 

Principal: 

Mrs. Debra Pollock 

(573)-471-0841 

Fax: 573-475-9847 

principal@stfxsikeston.org. 

DRE: 

Mrs. Toni Grojean 

(573)-471-2447 

toni@stfxsikeston.org 

Parish Office Hours:  

8:00-4:30 Monday-Friday 

(573)-471-2447 

Fax: (573)-471-9820 

Office Staff 

Kay Tetley 

kay@stfxsikeston.org 

Darlene Yancy 
Darlene@stfxsikeston.org 

Facilities Manager 

Tim Greenway 

tim@stfxsikeston.org 

Sacrament of Baptism  

Please contact Toni Grojean at  

toni@stfxsikeston.org  

or call the Parish Office. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday from 3:00-3:45PM and  

Wednesday at 4:45PM  

when Mass is celebrated  

Sacrament of Matrimony 

Please contact the Priest at least six 
months prior  

to setting a wedding date.   

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND 
To date, 115 St. Francis Xavier parishioners have pledged $30,995, and 
St. Francis Xavier School raised $1,050 toward our $49,764 goal.  Thank 
you!  If you have not yet made your pledge, please add your gift, whatever 
the amount, in unity with those who have already given by returning a 
pledge card.  The diocese and church in Southern Missouri needs your 

participation. 

http://www.facebook.com/stfxsikeston


MASS INTENTIONS 
Week of  May 28, 2017 

Monday, May 29 

8:15 AM Mass   +Bill Hampton 
 
Tuesday, May 30- NO MASS 
  
Wednesday, May 31 
Visitation of Blessed Virgin Mary 
5:15 PM Mass    +Louise Meunier 
Confessions  4:30-5:00 PM 
 
Thursday, June 1 - NO MASS 
 
First Friday, June 2 
Sts. Marcellinus & Peter  
8:15 AM Mass   Intention of KC  Members  
& Deceased 
First Friday Eucharistic Adoration from 
9:00Am ï5:00 PM with Benediction 
 
Saturday, June 3 

Pentecost Sunday 

4:00 PM Mass   Intention of Mark Blanton 
Confessions  3:00-3:45 PM 
 
Sunday, June 4 
8:00 AM  Spanish Mass  +Mary Etta Mitchell 
10:00 AM   +Henry Leible  

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

In todayôs Gospel, Jesus prays, ñI have given you glory 
on earth by finishing the work you gave me to do.ò  
Good stewards follow his example by using their time 

and talents for the glory of God. 

 
STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

 

Sunday, May 21            Collection Report 

Envelopes                                   4,285.00 

Plate                                             413.30  
Automatic Deductions (env.)                                    352.00  

Poor Box                                               6.00 

Spanish Mass                         100.00 

Capital Improvement               15.00 

 
 

 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT 

 

Projected expenses FY 2017-2018                    $32,675.00 
Received May 21, 2017                                     5,171.30 

Received for May, 2017                    17,831.35 

 

 

 

PARISH BIBLE STUDY 
Please join the Thursday Afternoon Bible Study (TABS) group at 3:30 in the St. Joseph Room in the Parish 

Center. The readings are:  Acts 2:1-11; Psalm 104:1, 24, 29-31, 34; 1 Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13;  John 20:19-23.  

They  may be found at usccb.org. 

BISHOPS PRAYER INTENTION FOR MAY 
May Our Lady be our companion this Easter Season, guiding us to deeper joy in the Resurrection of her Son. 

LEAVING A GIFT FOR THE PARISH! 

Anyone who wishes to make a planned gift for the parish should use the following language  

in legal documents (wills, trusts, etc.)  

ñRoman Catholic Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau, for the EXCLUSIVE  use and  
Benefit of St. Francis Xavier Parish in Sikeston, MO.  

VOCATION CRUCIFIX 
Praying for vocations is a very important part of our Catholic practices. In order to continue our weekly 

prayers for vocations, we are asking that anyone who wishes may take home the vocation crucifix located on 

the table behind the last pew in Church. Please feel free to take it after Mass and return to the table at the 
next weekend Mass. Thanks for praying for vocations!!! 

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED 
The parish office will be closed on Monday, May 29, in observance of Memorial Day. 

ROSARY CDôS FROM THE DIOCESE 
The Diocese has a CD which Bishop Rice has recorded with our seminarians that includes the Rosary for  

Vocations and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. These CDôs will be available to anyone for $10, to cover the cost of 
production. If you would be interested in purchasing a CD, please call the parish office to order one.  
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Please remember all those in our parish who are ill, homebound and in nursing homes. 

   Jerome Rennier, Malcolm Sandvos, Emme Lankheit,  Stuart Cawthorn, Mark Blanton, Joan Moss, Jon Burden, 
Andrew & Mickie Ormsby, Annabel Conners, Donald Cento, Beulah Leible, Karen Matthews, Rodney Abney, 

Marge Ferrenburg, Father Glenn Eftink, Jack Jackovic, Jim Hux, Josh Stinnett, Pat Fetsch, Gary Ryan,  

and Bob Donze  For all serving in the Armed Forces, for the protection of the unborn, for religious vocations,  

and our religious freedoms.   

ñBe courageous...go to confession.ò  (Pope Francis) 

CAMP RE-NEW-ALL 
Spots are filling fast!  Donôt miss this great opportunity! Camper spots are filled on a ñfirst come, first serveò 

basis.  All applications are available on the diocesan Website, www.dioscg.org.  Select Camp Re-New-All from 

the ñMinistry/Officesò drop down menu.  Call Rosie Francka at 417-866-0841 with questions.  From June 12 
through July 14, camp will be held at Fredericktown.  From June 26 through July 28, camp will be held  

at Cassville.  See you there! 

100th ANNIVERSARY  of FATIMA 
Maryôs Invitation to Pray the Rosary.  Every time Mary appeared to the children, she asked them to 

pray the Rosary.  Why?  The rosary is incredibly powerful.  It has the power to bring peace.  The  power to 

heal.  The power to make a difference in your life, the lives of your loved ones, and the world.  The power of 
the Rosaryðand Maryôs invitation at Fatima to pray itðhas inspired Dynamic Catholic to launch a campaign 

to pray 5 Million Rosaries for America.  Together we can have an incredible impact on our country.  Whether 

you pledge one rosary or one hundred rosaries, your prayers make a difference.  Join us! 

MEMORIAL DAY CEREMONY 
The American Legion has announced there will be a Memorial Day Ceremony on Monday, May 29, at the 

Sikeston Veterans Park, which is located on the Sikeston Airport Grounds.  The ceremony will begin at  

10:30 am, and in case of rain, it will be held at the First Christian Church. 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

Peace and blessings too you! 

 
A special thank you to all who voted last weekend for members of our School Board.  The School Board is an 

integral part of the governing of our schoolðthis advisory board with their expertise and love for Catholic 

schools will assist the pastor and the principal in making sure that our young people are served well. 

 

It is important that our school continues to explore new and creative ways in the future for her viability.  I 
thank all of you who, on a daily basis, seek to help in making St. Francis Xavier Grade School a place where 

our young people come to be challenged academically and formed according to gospel values. 

 

I welcome our new Board Members:  Dana Schonhoff, Crystie Ressel, and Andrew Lawson! 

 
I am confident that their zeal and enthusiasm for our school will help us in our quest to make St. Francis  

Xavier Grade School a house of formation, and a place where our children will receive the best of Catholic 

education.  I thank God for their willingness to serve. 

 

In all things, remember to be kind and gracious in what you say and do. 
 

Fr. Patrick Ike 

Pastor 

SUMMER CAMPS AT NOTRE DAME 
Notre Dame Regional High School is taking applications for summer camps for Robotics, Drama, Athletics, 

and Science.  Register and pay on-line at notredamehighschool.org. 


